NEW FOR 2011 KAYAK FISHING

2011 brings one of the fastest growing sports today, and our clubs passion for
fishing together in the form of Kayak Fishing. We may also consider just putting
a kayak trip together without having to fish later this season if there is interest. At
this time we need to know who is interested in either or both. So, if you

are interested in Kayak Fishing, Just Kayaking, or Both, you need to take a
minute and send an email to Mike Kropp at kimnkropp@aol.com and in the
subject line write MSC KAYAKING . Include your name, phone, email address,
and what your interest is, kayaking, kayak fishing or both.

The first kayak fishing trip of the year will be Monday, January 17, 2011. For this
first trip you will need to bring your kayak or one that you have borrowed, rented,
or found in someone's back yard. Also, bring your own fishing tackle, bait, rods
and reels. We will be putting the boats in at Hide Away Beach for this trip.
Details of this trip will go out to all those who are interested via an email letter at
a later date.

Watch for more information in the club newsletter. There will be a final sing up
sheet at the January meeting on Thursday, January 6, 2011. Make sure you
have the new waiver signed and turned in prior to signing up for this trip.

Mike Kropp



